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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Bldg. 260 

(AASF) Roof Replacement Project at the Army Aviation Support 

Facility (AASF) in Bangor, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 

1:00 p.m. on 18 Jan 2024, as stated in the RFQ. 

 

The Army Aviation Support Facility is a 123,347 square foot facility 

consisting of three aircraft hangars and associated office and support 

space located at 92 Hayes Street, Bangor, Maine.  It is the primary 

aircraft support facility for the Maine Army National Guard. Project 

consist of the removal of the existing Thermoplastic Polyolefin (TPO) 

roof system and its replacement with a new Ethylene Propylene Diene 

Monomer (EPDM) roof system. All work to be performed IAW UFC 

3-110-03, Roofing, and the BGS Roof Structural and Insulation 

Considerations for Re-roofing Projects Policy.  The project site is 

located within a military controlled access facility and is adjacent to 

both a military and commercial aviation flight line. 

   

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


